

2 August 2019

## Communiqué

## **Reporting of 2019 NAPLAN Results**

Education Council met today to consider the reporting of 2019 NAPLAN results. Education Council endorsed reporting individual student results with a caveat about the need to interpret NAPLAN results with care.

Further advice on the presentation of results in the National Report will be provided to Council for consideration and decision later in 2019.

In respect of reporting on My School, Council will consider options for implementing the recommendations of the NAPLAN Reporting Review at a future meeting this year.

Media queries: Greg Donaghue, Education Council Secretariat, 0423 748 320 or greg.donaghue@ec.edu.au